
 

                                                        
 

 

14th June 2021 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

The government have today announced a delay to lifting of all legal restrictions on social 

contact. This means that our protective measures will have to stay in place until the end of the 

Summer term. 

 

We are really disappointed to let you know that we will have to cancel our trip to Ash End 

House Farm on 14th July and will not be able to invite parents and carers to our Sports Day on 

21st June or our end of year celebration day on Friday 16th July and Tuesday 20th July. 

 

We will, however, do our best to make this a fun packed half term for the children, including 

 

 Sports Day Tuesday 22nd & Thursday 24th June 

We will be taking part in all sorts of races, such as obstacle race, dressing up race, sack 

race and having lots of fun. 

 

 Water Play day Tuesday 6th & Thursday 8th July 

We will be having fun with paddling pools, super soakers and water slides  

Please remember to send you child with a swimsuit or shorts and a t shirt that they can 

wear to play in the water, as well as a towel and dry clothes to change into. 

 

 End of year celebration fun day on Friday 16th & Tuesday 20th July 

We will be having a Teddy Bears’ picnic at lunchtime, so please send a teddy (or soft 

toy) along with their lunch.  

We are planning lots of fun activities and games during the afternoon and will be 

providing ice creams too! 

 

Closed to all current children on Wednesday 7th July  

Just a reminder that we are closed to all current children on Wednesday 7th July, when we will 

be having our transition video calls with our new children. 

 

Thank you for your support through all the difficulties this year. Despite everything, the children 

have had a wonderful time, exploring, learning and developing and it has been a pleasure for 

us to have had them at our nursery school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Head Teacher 


